
LAKE  RONKONKOMA 
Iceboat and Yacht Club 

                 Message from the Commodore

 At our March meting, Fred Greis gave us a debrief of a trip that he, George Neyssen, 
Rich Batista and Peter Zendt took to Newport VT to sail on Lake Memphamagog. This very 
large lake straddles the US/Canada border. A unique race course was set up in which the 
windward mark was in Canada and the leeward mark in the US. Sailing was great and no one 
got arrested by the Border Patrol. 

 I'm happy to say that our annual Awards Dinner is scheduled for April 15th from 
3-6pm at the Oar in Patchogue. It will again be held in the Captain's Room with the same 
menu as last year (which we all enjoyed). Price will also remain at $35 since it is being 
subsidized by your 50/50 donations.

 The historic book "Wings on Ice" will be raffled off at the dinner. The winner will be 
able to enjoy the book for a one year period. This book will be raffled off annually at our 
Dinner as a fund raiser thanks to the generosity of Warren Darress.

 Please let John Ziermann know if you are planning to attend. Pay at the door with 
exact change or by check made out to LRIBYC.

 For those who are holding perpetual trophies, please bring them to the Dinner for 
display. Some trophies as well as a mystery plaque will be awarded.

 As this is my last report as an Officer of the club, I want to thank all the Officers 
and members who have supported me over the past 8 years as Commodore and 7 years as 
Vice Commodore. I'm sure the club will be in good hands with our newly elected Commodore 
(Scott Valentine) and Vice Commodore (Pete Truesdell).

 It has been a pleasure and an honor to serve the club over the past 15 years.


Ralph

DN5428


March/April                      http://www.iceboatlongisland.com 2018






                RSVP  John Ziermann @  racekart8@yahoo.com 

                      LRIBYC 
Club Dinner & Awards 
April 15th  3PM-6PM 

Captain’s Room 
$35 



Ralph Hilbert - DN 5428, Retires as Club Officer 
RALPH, THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE TO THE CLUB 




“I want to thank all the Officers and members who have supported me over the past 8 years as 
Commodore and 7 years as Vice Commodore. I'm sure the club will be in good hands with our 

newly elected Commodore (Scott Valentine) and Vice Commodore (Pete Truesdell).
It has been a pleasure and an honor to serve the club over the past 15 years.”

Ralph Hilbert



  
 “The historic book "Wings on Ice" will be raffled off at the dinner. The 
winner will be able to enjoy the book for a one year period. This book will be 

raffled off annually at our Dinner as a fund raiser thanks to the generosity of 
Warren Darress.” 



2018 LRIBYC OFFICERS 



Pete Truesdell, Scott Valentine, Rosemary Barnitz, John Ziermann, Fred Greis 





ORIENT ICE YACHT CLUB will celebrate Bob Reeves, Jr. 

dedication to the Club and his life long devotion to the history 
of the Club, the boats and the people of this historically 
important club involved in the promotion of the sport of 

iceboating. A Club barbecue will be held at Brewer Yacht Yard 
at Greenport, April 28th, 

1:00pm.  




